INCORRECT INFORMATION GIVEN ON GOOD MORNING BRITAIN – 26/03/20 REGARDING THE STOPPING OF CHILDHOOD IMMUNISATIONS
 
Dear colleagues
 
On Good Morning Britain yesterday morning (26/03/2020) incorrect information was shared suggesting that the immunisation programme was suspended. This is not correct, it is very important to maintain good coverage of immunisations, particularly in the childhood programme. To that end, we ask that you continue to offer immunisation services maintaining the highest uptake possible.
 
Please note the Immunisations survey that your practice was sent yesterday for completion and return, this will give the system a current picture of services that are accessible to patients, help us review and plan next steps.
 
We thank you for your continued support with these important public health programmes.
 
 
Kind regards
 
 
Public Health Team
NHS England and NHS Improvement – South West
